MASSES FOR THE WEEK BEING SAID PRIVATELY BY FATHER JOSEPH

Monday	May 25	NO MASS
Tuesday	May26	Frank Willoe requested by a friend
Wednesday	May 27	Eva Strinati requested by a friend
Thursday	May 28	NO MASS
Friday	May 29	NO MASS
Saturday	May 30	For the People of St. Patrick's
Sunday	May 31	For the People of St. Patrick's
Sanctuary		You may have the candle burn in memory of a loved one. Please call the Parish Office to
Candle		make arrangements.

It is with sadness that we inform you of the passing of Father Alfred J. Vito on May 20, 2020 from a heart attack. Condolences may be sent to: Mrs. Annetta Williams & Family 45 Tyler Drive Drums, PA 18222. May his soul and all the souls of the faithful departed through the mercy of God rest in peace. Amen.

READINGS OF THE WEEK

Sunday, May 24th Acts 1:1-11; Eph 1:17-23; Mt 28:16-20

Tuesday May 26th Acts 20:17-27; Jn 17:1-11a

Thursday, May 28th Acts 22:30, 23:6-11; Jn 17:20-26

Saturday Morning, May 30th Acts 28:16-20, 30-31; Jn 21:20-25

Monday, May 25th Acts 19:1-8; Jn 16:29-33

Wednesday May 27th Acts 20:28-38; Jn 17:11b-19

Friday, May 29th Acts 25:13b-21; Jn 21:15-19

PRIVATE PRAYER:

Our Church is open weekdays between the hour of 12:00pm to 1:00pm for private prayer. Only 10 people are allowed in the Church at a time. Please observe the rules for everyone entering the Church, must wear a facemask.

WEEKEND MASSES:

Sunday Mass is available for viewing on our website beginning every Saturday at 4:00pm

WEBSITE:

Please visit our website, www.stpatricksmilford.com for the most recent announcements, spiritual references and updates. You can also follow us on Facebook at @ Saint Patrick's Church, Milford, PA and on Twitter (@stpatsmilfordpa): Church of St Patrick (@stpatsmilfordpa) Twitter. Also visit our Diocesan website, www.dioceseofscranton.org for more resources.

TRI-STATE PREGNANCY CENTER BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER

It's time for the Baby Bottle Boomerang! Just done a little differently! Grab a bottle and boomerang it back or you can give online by visiting tristatepregnancycenter.org or mail a check to Tri State Pregnancy Center, PO Box 11, Milford, PA 18337. These past couple of weeks we have been busier than ever- please keep us in your prayers. Any questions, please call Natasha at 570-491-5151. Baby Bottles are located in the Narthex of St. Patrick's Church. Please return it to the office

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION:

Two important groups in our parishes are eagerly waiting to receive two of the most important sacraments in their lives; our children are ready to receive their First Holy Communion and our candidates are waiting to receive Confirmation. Please know that when we are able, we will arrange for the reception of these sacraments. Pike County is still in the "Red Zone" and all restrictions still apply to us. We will get through this crisis together. WE WILL MOVE FORWARD. We are not alone and shouldn't be afraid. Jesus is always with us. God Bless you

ONLINE GIVING

We ask you kindly continue your generous support of our parish. Mailing your offerings to the parish makes a huge impact on being able to pay our monthly bills. If you are interested in online giving, please visit St. Patrick's website and click on "WeShare". You may also call the parish office for more information.